
 

 
 

CIRCULAR 1 
 

 
To the members of the Committee on the 

Information Society   
 
 

NEXT MEETING 
 

 
 

Dear Committee Member, 
 
Please find attached a letter from the President of the Committee 
regarding the next meeting of the Committee on the Information Society.  
 
To read the report of the first meeting of the Committee please click on the 
link:  
 
Report of the first meeting, 10th June, Beijing, China.  
 
For further information on the Committee, we invite you to contact the 
Committee Secretariat:  
 
 
Digital Solidarity Fund: 
Alain Clerc 
Tel: +41 229 79 32 53 
alain.clerc@dsf-fsn.org 
 
 

       The World Secretariat remains at your disposal should you require any further     
 information. 

info@cities-localgovernments.org 
 
             

 

http://www.cities-localgovernments.org/uclg/upload/template/templatedocs/ENG_Information_Society_circular1.pdf�
http://www.cities-localgovernments.org/uclg/upload/template/templatedocs/ENG_P2Report_CSI.doc�
mailto:alain.clerc@dsf-fsn.org�
mailto:info@cities-localgovernments.org�

